
Haydn & Rollett’s joinery team brought 
their ‘A game’ to this new build at 
Campbells Bay on Auckland’s North 
Shore, giving it the kind of attention 
to detail and quality of materials it 
deserved. 
 
The kitchen has high-end stone 
benchtops, fully integrated appliances, 
state-of-the-art handles and small 
but telling touches such as LED 
lighting under the island top, while 
the bathrooms’ mirrored cabinets are 
all equipped with de-mister pads and 
LEDs. In the lounge, a credenza unit 
and floating shelves subtly echo the 
lines of the fireplace. 
 

Joinery 
 
 
Project 
Residential

Location 
Campbells Bay 
Auckland 
 
Value 
$230k

 

The programme also included wardrobes, 
a laundry and extensive shelving in the 
study, and Haydn & Rollett supplied 
machined American white ash for a 
walkway upstairs. Throughout, the 
team worked to achieve a natural, 
relaxed but high-quality look. 
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